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Uniform Reminder 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are very proud of our school and of our pupils and believe that the high standards of 
uniform, behaviour, being properly equipped and attending regularly give each and every 
one of our pupils the very best chance of learning well and achieving their very best. 
 
Unfortunately, over recent weeks, a number of pupils are not meeting our high uniform 
expectations. In particular, pupils are wearing false eyelashes, incorrect trousers, skirts that 
are too short and jewellery which is not permitted. 
 
I write to remind you of our Uniform Policy which can be found here:  
https://barrbeaconschool.co.uk/uniform/ 
 
Please note that make up is not permitted in Key Stage 3, and only discrete make up is 
permitted in Key Stage 4. 
 
If you cannot provide your child with the correct uniform, please contact 
postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk to discuss any support needed. 
 
Time that could be spent focusing on learning and achievements is being wasted having to 
remind pupils of the basic rules.  
 
I would like to thank all of the parents and pupils who consistently follow the Uniform Policy 
and take pride in their uniform. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs K Hibbs 
Headteacher 
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